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Mr. Chairman and Committee Members, 
 
I urge you to vote “Yes” on SB 284. As a blind resident of Johnson County, 
Kansas, I use NFB-NEWSLINE regularly on my iPhone, home phone, and 
Braille eReader to read The Kansas City Star and other publications, 
including Braille Monitor, Access World, and Braille Book Review. I also 
use NFB-NEWSLINE to look up Spectrum TV listings, and I can quickly 
switch to desired programs that are in my favorites list. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify on this very important matter. 


